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21% October 2020

Dear Parents,
Closure of Pre-School — Friday 23™ October 2020

Unfortunately due to a staffing shortage we are unable to open the pre-school on Friday
23" October 2020. Our usual avenues of staff absence cover are not open to us due to the
Covid-19 pandemic, and we are unable to use school staff members due to crossing over

of ‘class bubbles’.

We will be arranging to open either on a Monday or Tuesday or one of our INSET days
later in the year so that the funding hours are unaffected.

Should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.

We hope you have a fun and relaxing half term and look forward to seeing you in
November

Kind regards

NVermes
Hayley McGoldrick
Head Teacher

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick



